PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY Electoral Board Meeting

P.O. Box J Farmville, Virginia 23901 November 24, 2020

The Electoral Board of Prince Edward County held a meeting on November 24th at 12 Noon in the Office of the General Registrar.

Members Present: Charles Puckett, Chairman; Rachel Dugger, Vice Chairman and Gwendolyn Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary.

This meeting was called to order as we discuss Grant Funds submitted to the Voter Registration Office through the CARES ACT 2020. After reviewing all the information that was presented to us from the State Department, we were given permission to utilize funds for Hazard Pay. We, the Electoral Board along with the General Registrar, have agreed to provide Hazard Pay to all who supported the Early Voting Process along with the November 3rd Election.

After reviewing all documentation that had to be submitted to the Finance Office, the General Registrar was informed that all paperwork had to be submitted to the proper office no later than November 30th.

We appreciate all the support from each and everyone who helped to make this 2020 Election the best it could possibly be during this COVID-19 pandemic.

Sincerely,

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Electoral Secretary